
September  
27th - 29th

Interested in Graduate School?  
 
Penn State is hosting a collaborative Open House. The College of Earth and  
Mineral Sciences, College of Engineering, and Eberly College of Science invite  
underrepresented and under-served, junior or senior undergraduates, with an  
interest in attending graduate school, to visit University Park. Top students with a 
passion for research will be invited to learn about future opportunities and graduate 
student-life. 

• Explore research interests while meeting with potential research advisors 
• Talk with Penn State faculty, staff, and students about graduate student-life 
• Visit with graduate admissions and departments
• Tour University Park campus and the surrounding State College area 
• Enjoy complimentary meals, transportation and hotel accommodations 

Apply online: www.gradsch.psu.edu/OpenHouse

Applicants must be US citizens or permanent residents. The application deadline is 
August 20th. Accepted applicants will be notified no later than two weeks after the 
application deadline.

For more information: Pauline McCarl, PSU STEM Coordinator 

			            (814) 867-2455, phone

			            PSUSTEMFallOpenHouse@psu.edu

Penn State is committed to affirmative action, equal opportunity, and the diversity of its workforce. U.Ed. EMS 13-34

www.gradsch.psu.edu/OpenHouse


